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20th February, 1807,

Daar Sirs,

T hag to acknowledge the receipt of your lettery
of veaterdar's date, with 118 enclosuras, having reference
to the freaboard 7oy the new Gunard Bisanmship “HAURETANIAvY,
and to thank vou £for the information whieh you have heen ao
good as to Murnish in regard to the matter,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,
Secretary,

MessYs. Swan, nter & Wigham-Richardson,ld.,
WALL SEND-0H-TYNR.




